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PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
SUBJECT:  PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS TO BRISBIN ROAD 
 
DATE:  APRIL 16, 2015 
 
TIME:  6 PM TO 8 PM 
 
LOCATION: GRUNDY COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
   1320 UNION STREET 
   MORRIS, ILLINOIS 60450 
 
FORMAT:  OPEN HOUSE 
 
 

The County and their consulting engineers will have exhibits displayed showing the 
preliminary proposal to reconstruct and expand Brisbin Road between the I-80 
interchange and Sherrill Road.  The project, as proposed, will include roadway and 
bridge reconstruction along with geometric and drainage improvements.  Acquisition of 
additional right of way is included in the proposal.  
 
The meeting will be conducted in an open house format with no formal presentation.  
Staff will be available to provide information, answer questions and receive comments.  
All interested persons are invited to attend and participate. 
 
The facilities are accessible to individuals with disabilities.  Persons with a disability 
planning to attend, who are in need of special accommodations, should notify Mr. Craig 
Cassem, Grundy County Engineer by April 9, 2015.  
 
 
 
 


